<u>Apríl</u>

Mothers' Day raffle tickets available

14th

Committee meeting

May

5th

Mothers' Day raffle drawn

12th

Committee Meeting

<u>June</u>

9th & 16th

(23rd if required)

Semi/Finals

ldeutschmann@bne. catholic.edu.au

(0414872425)

WEDNESDAY WAG http://www.users.on.net/-rita/fixtures_ladies.htm

April/May 2010 #1

* Section Delegates & Committee Meeting Dates
If you want any issues discussed please write to your section
delegate: Section 1 - Joayn (All Shots), Section 2 - Helen
(Transformers) or Section 3 - Beverley (SNAFU). The
remaining committee meetings for this season are:
Wednesday 14 April and Wednesday 12 May.

Mothers' Day Raffle

As usual there will be three (3) lovely prizes to pamper and indulge the winners. Cost is \$1 per ticket and in early April each team will be given a book of 10 to sell. Additional tickets are available from committee members. The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 5 May. A huge thank you is extended in advance for your efforts. Last year's profit was \$192.

<u>Wet Weather</u> - 3821 0337.

If play may be in doubt the above number is the only one to call. In most cases a recorded message will be available to players after 8am. Please avoid ringing committee members.

A Reminder

When you use a cup/mug, please wash, dry and PUT BACK INTO THE MWL's CUPBOARD.

* Mobile Phones

No phone is to be taken on to the court. If it is necessary to have your phone on courtside, please minimise the disruption to others by placing the ring tone on mute or turning down the volume of the ring tone. Thanks for your continued support on this issue.

Updating of MWL's Shields

The "Barbara Pratt" shield has been updated for 2010. The "Best Average" shield is next on the committee's "to do list".

The New Fridge

Wow! What a difference. MWL's have contributed 50% of the cost of the purchase and it is well worth it judging by the many positive comments made since its arrival.

- * Representation at the Main Body Meetings
 Maureen and Jan will attend these monthly meetings in
 2010 and keep players informed of any decisions affecting
 the MWL's competition.
 - Website (details above)

Our link has been updated. Tania Carroll will continue to oversee the entry of the weekly points tally on the site. Thanks Tania for your efforts.